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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
 
Reception - 94.7%   
Yr 1 - 95.8%           Yr 4 - 93.3% 
Yr 2 - 95.6%           Yr 5 - 94.6% 
Yr 3 - 92.5%           Yr 6 - 96.3% 

 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

* Wednesday, 25 October—9.30am PSA Meeting. 
* Week commencing 30 October —half term, 

returning on 6 November. 
* Week commencing 6 November—Virtual Book 

Fair. 
* Thursday, 9 November—flu vaccines in school. 
* Tuesday, 14 November—Parent Conferencing, 

R—Y6 only, Nursery information to follow. 
* Friday, 24 November, 3.30-5pm—Craft Fair. 

* Wednesday, 13 December, 1.30pm, KS2 
Production. 

* Friday, 15 December , 9.30am—Reception and 
KS1 Nativity. 

* Tuesday, 19 December—Cinderella pantomime 
at Victoria Halls (R—Y6). 

* Wednesday, 20 December—Hike the Pike Y5 
and Y6.  Reindeer Run Nursery—Y4.  All proceeds 

to Bolton Hospice. 
* Thursday, 21 December—Christmas Jumper 

Day. 

Please note that it is 
essential for Y6 parents to  
apply for secondary school 
places before 31 October.  

Log into your profile through 
the Bolton Council portal.   

. 

 
  

Please encourage your child to read 
at home.  Reading to young children 

is an important way to help them 
build language skills and exposes 
them to new words and ways of 

using language. 

Please remember that school starts at 8.45am and finishes 
at 3.15pm.  Children must be collected promptly.   

If your child is absent from school for any reason, please ensure 
you phone, rather than contact via Weduc or email, and speak 

to the office before 9.30am. 

Don’t forget to make your 
appointment(s) for Parent 
Conferencing on Weduc.  

Emails have been sent out 
with booking  instructions. 

Please ensure that all items of uniform are named.  Also, 
please make sure that your child has a  warm, waterproof 
coat as they enjoy playing outside, even if the weather is 

cold. 

Ted’s Remembrance 
bench was delivered this 
week.  The children are 

looking forward to using it 
as a place to chat and 

play games. 

We will be holding an online book fair from 
Monday 6 to Sunday 12 November. More details 

to follow.  

We will be holding a 
Craft Fair at 3.30pm 

on Friday, 24 
November.  If you 
would like a stall, 
please contact the 

school office. Thank you to everyone who brought  in Harvest gifts 
which have been collected by Nice Charity today. 


